Dear Study Commission members,

I Michelle Petrone am writing to ask for your support of passing of this bill
to improve patients’ accessibility to medical care from licensed Naturopathic Physicians.

| have been to many different doctors for most of my life trying to find ways to treat my
conditions. Dr. Kaz at Anasa Personalized Medicine was able to treat all of my conditions in a
matter of a couple of months. Naturopathic Doctors find the root cause and treat at the source. If
it was not for Dr. Kaz | would still be ill to this day.

The passage of this bill is very important to me. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,
Michelle Petrone
40 Marlaine Dr.
Seekonk, MA 02771



